Friday 1%t May 2020
Dear 3CM and 3HA,

| am writing this letter as | am thinking about all of you and missing you. | hope everyone and all of
your families are safe and well.

This week | have been really busy uploading and checking your lovely work on Google Classroom.

| have also sent numerous emails and messages to you and your parents. | know that for many of you
find this way of schooling challenging, and that is because it is a completely new way of learning. But |
also know that all of us have a growth mindset and slowly, slowly we will get used to learning online
and really enjoy it!

| was very impressed with some of your work on Google Classroom. Some of you typed the answers;
others have used their workbook to handwrite their answers. Whichever way you choose, it makes me
happy as long as you are challenging yourself. | have also noticed some stunning drawings in
English. | am extremely excited about the Ancient Egyptians topic on Google Classroom and | cannot
wait to receive your quizzes by the end of next week. Ancient Egypt is a fascinating topic and one of
the oldest civilizations in the world. Did you know that the Great Pyramid of Giza is one of the Seven
Wonders of the Ancient World? Do you know any other Wonders of the Ancient World?

Your parents have received an email with instructions of how to access Accelerated Reader online.
You can find everything you need to know about how to access Accelerated Reader at home in the
Google Classroom assignment. Plenty of captivating books are waiting for you in Google Library. | am
excited to look at your quizzes results by the end of next week so make sure you are accessing
Accelerated Reader ASAP!

Please also remember to continue to log on to Time Tables Rockstars, MyMaths and Bug Club.
This week 10 pupils in 3CM and 11 pupils in 3HA logged in to Bug Club to complete a quiz or to read
a book but just 2 pupils in each class have logged in to TTRS. Come on 3CM and 3HA! | know you
are better than this on your time tables! | am setting you a competition 3CM and 3HA, for next
Thursday! Let’s see which class wins in TTRS with the most logins.

I know everything is different at the moment, but remember you are not alone. We all have to stay
positive and keep ourselves busy with exciting things. Hopefully Google Classroom is supporting you
as well. As much as you are learning using technology, you will become much better at it. Be sure
about that! So, let’s keep up the good work!

Yours sincerely,

Miss.C.L.Man




